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This important work provides the funda­
mentals for most studies in archaeology. 
The book, first published in 1979, resul­
ted from its author's invention of the 
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and presenting the stratigraphic sequen­
ces of archaeological sites. This method 
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in prehistoric subsistence in the Narra-
gansett Bay region of Southern New 
England. The results suggest that, unlike 
other areas of Eastern North America, 
specialized agricultural economies did 
not develop in this region prior to 
European contact. It also suggests that 
subsistence intensification was achieved 
through diversification and cultural modi­
fication of the landscape. This book 
incorporates specific observations and 
raw data in easy-to-use appendices. It 
also reviews results and features in 
usable summary tables and figures. 
As such, the book is accessible to both 
the general reader as well as scholars 
and students interested in consulting 
the original data for their own research 
and analysis. 
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